2904N166

Candidate's	Seat No	•

2nd Year Integ (BPA+MPA) Examination Paper-IV Compulsory English April 2022

Time: 2-00 Hours

[Max. Marks: 50

- 1.1. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions based on the same(10)

 Fine art is that in which the hand, the head and the heart go together. The head conceives an idea, the heart fills it with emotions and the hand gives artistic shape to the idea. Fine art, like a triangle, is the result of physical, intellectual and emotional streams working together in such a way that the resultant work or piece of art is a thing of beauty and a source of inspiration forever. Whenever there is incoherence or incompatibility among the three agents of human personality, there is bound to be distortion and disturbance, both in the imaginative as well as in the creative processes. The concentration of the held, hand and their intensity and intention supplement each other's efforts covert or overt, is the prerequisite of all fine art. An artist is known for the potential of his feelings and reactions to the happiness outside and inside. There should not be any conflict between ideas and emotions. If it is, it would bring forth not a specimen of fine art but a lame and limping outburst.
 - A. Answer the following questions.
 - 1. What is Fine Art?
 - 2. What are the functions of head, heart and hand in producing an art?
 - 3. Write the factors which spoil the real art.
 - 4. What is the prerequisite of fine art?
 - 5. Why should there not be a conflict between ideas and emotions?
- 1.2. Reads the following passage and answer the question based on the same (10)

At this stage of civilization, when many nations are brought in to close and vital contact for good and evil, it is essential, as never before, that their gross ignorance of one another should be diminished, that they should begin to understand a little of one another's historical experience and resulting mentality. It is the fault of the English to expect the people of other countries to react as they do, to political and international situations. Our genuine goodwill and good intentions are often brought to nothing because we expect other people to be like us. This would be corrected if we knew the history, not necessarily in detail but in broad outlines, of the social and political conditions which have given to each nation its present character.

Δ.	Answer the following questions.
1.	According to the author of Mentality' of a nation is mainly a product of it's
	The character of a nation is the result of its
3.	The need for a greater understanding between nations is
1.	Englishmen like others to react to political situations like
	According to the author his countrymen should

P.T.O

	ì	11	
N-	1	00	 2

2 While walking in a park in your	neighbourhood, you found a small plastic bag containing some documents
and some cash. Draft a notice in a	about 100-120 words to be put on the park notice board asking the owner to
identify and collect it from you.	(05)

3. Write a letter in about 100-120 words to your area MLA, suggesting some action to be taken about the potholes on the roads. (05)

4. Write a story based on the guidelines given below and give a suitable title to the story	(10)
The lunch box jumped up and down on the table. There was no doubt about it.	
Something inside my lunch was alive	

5.	1. W	rite the correct form of	the verb given in the bracket.	(05)	
		After Harry			call)
			your homework for two hours. Have		,
			to the supermarket alone, but today he		his sor
		with him. (go, take)			-
	4.	He never	in the evening, only on Sundays	s. (work)	
	5.		_ to South America but I have been to Ne		
5.7	2. Fi	ll in the blanks with app	ropriate Preposition and Conjunction.	. (05)	
		aren't going to the park _		, ,	
2.	She	e doesn't like vegetables _	fish.		
3.	The	ere's snow on the street	it's not too cold.		
4.	The	e book was written	Mark Twain.		
5.	W€	can only get to the camp	foot.		
